
From: Soura, Christian
To: Veldran, Katherine (KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov) <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/27/2013 12:15:57 PM
Subject: Center for Educational Partnerships

Forgive format…rushing…
 
In this budget, the new Center for Educational Partnerships gets $715,933.
 
That includes what had been in FY 2012-13…

1.       Writing Improvement Network: $182,761
2.       SC Geographic Alliance: $155,869
3.       School Improvement Council: $127,303

Total of those components is $465,933
 
So the new CEP is getting exactly $250,000 more than the sum of those parts.  Note again that WIN and SCGA both 
received a 1.8 out of 5.0 from the EOC a year ago, which means they were tied for being the second-lowest rated of 
the programs evaluated by EOC.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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